









Mr. Yasuhiro Ikeura, President

ЭРҮҮЛ МЭНДИЙН ЯАМ The Society for Promotion of Japanese Diplomacy ГЭМТЭЛ, СОГОГ СУДЛАЛЫН ҮНДЭСНИЙ ТӨВ

16094 Улаанбаатар хот, Баянгол дүүрэг, 7 дугаар хороо, Жалханз хутагт Дамдинбазарын гудамж, Утас/Факс: (976) 7018 7795

2016 . 06 . 17	No_	
танай	-ны №	-Т

Dear Mr. Yasuhiro Ikeura,

The National Traumatology and Orthopaedic Research Center of Mongolia would like to express its gratitude for the donation by The Society for Promotion of Japanese Diplomacy (SPJD) of the 141 pieces of hospital items as secondhand. These items are to become an indispensable part of improving our Research Center and it built a safe and comfortable environment for Mongolian patients.

In order to formally commemorate to receiving of these items, the delegations of the Embassy of Japan attended the handing-taking over ceremony and the ceremony was held successfully. Thank you very much for your kind and continued cooperation.

Let it be known that our National Traumatology and Orthopaedic Research Center welcomes further collaboration and participation in the bilateral conversation between Japan and Mongolia, in the hopes of a better, greener future for us all. Again, many thanks for your generosity.

Cordially Yours,

General Director

B. Bat-Orgil

